HAMMOND PLANNING BOARD

Village of Hammond - Town of Hammond

A regular meeting of the Hammond Planning Board was held at the Town Office Building, 21 South Main
Street, Hammond, NY on the 19th day of June 2024.

PRESENT: Daniel Pease - Chairman
Annamarie DeStefanis -Member
Carmine DeStefanis - Member
Diane Ayotte -Member

ABSENT: Greg Demick - Vice Chairmember

OTHERS PRESENT: Steve Trenton and Planning Board Secretary Pam Burton.
Chairman Pease opened the meeting at 6:33pm.

MINUTE APPROVAL
1. Motion by Member C. DeStefanis and second by Member Ayotte to approve the May 15, 2024

meeting minutes. The motion carried 4 ayes.

NEW BUSINESS
1. Steve Trenton asked for Planning Board input on a possible subdivision splitting 161 Riverledge
Rd. in half. The Board said it can be done as long as each half is at least three quarter of an acre.
He inquired about the Board of Appeals in case he wanted to add all the waterfront to one half.

The meeting closed at 7:00pm.

Meeting minutes prepared and respectfully submitted by Pam Burton, Planning Board Secretary.



